
Week Beginning 1st March 2021 

 

 Monday 1st  Tuesday 2nd  Wednesday 3rd  Thursday 4th  Friday 5th  

9:15-9:30 

All Year 1 children:  
Literacy 

Learning Objective: To 
plan and organise ideas 

All Year 1 children: 
Literacy 

Learning Objective: To 
write your own 

persuasive letter 

All Year 1 children: 
Literacy 

Learning Objective:  To 
write your own 

persuasive letter 
 

All Year 1 children: 
Literacy 

Learning Objective:  To 
write a book review 

All Year 1 children: 
Literacy 

Learning Objective: To 
use prepositions 

(positional words) 

9:30-10.00 
Mrs Davies available to 
support Literacy work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Literacy work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Literacy work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Literacy work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Literacy work 

11:15-
11:30 

All year 1 children:  
Maths 

Learning Objective: 
Numbers to 50 

All year 1 children:  
Maths 

Learning Objective:  
Counting Forwards and 

Backwards 

All Year 1 children: 
Maths 

Learning Objective: 
Tens and Ones (1) 

All year 1 children:  
Maths 

Learning Objective: 
Tens and Ones (2) 

All Year 1 children: 
Maths 

Learning Objective: 
Represent numbers to 50 

11:30-
12:00 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Maths work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Maths work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Maths work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Maths work 

Mrs Davies available to 
support Maths work 

1:00-1:15 

All Year 1 children: 
Art 

 
Learning Objective:  To 
create an advertisement 

poster 

All Year 1 children: 
RE 

 
Learning Objective:  To 

think about the 
consequences of different 

actions 
 

All Year 1 children 
Geography 

 
Learning Objective: To 
represent an area on a 

map 
 

All Year 1 children 
 Music 

 
Learning Objective:  

Exploring Music: Finding 
the meaning in a Sons 

All Year 1 children: 
PE 

Can you follow along with 
Joe Wicks doing his fancy 
dress Friday? 
 
Use video link for activity: 
https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=ke04O2ma7eI&list
=PLyCLoPd4VxBuS4UeyHMc
cVAjpWaNbGomt&index=7  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ke04O2ma7eI&list=PLyCLoPd4VxBuS4UeyHMccVAjpWaNbGomt&index=7
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ke04O2ma7eI&list=PLyCLoPd4VxBuS4UeyHMccVAjpWaNbGomt&index=7
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ke04O2ma7eI&list=PLyCLoPd4VxBuS4UeyHMccVAjpWaNbGomt&index=7
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ke04O2ma7eI&list=PLyCLoPd4VxBuS4UeyHMccVAjpWaNbGomt&index=7

